
Medical Cannabis:  
Are Nurse Leaders Prepared? 

AONL/GW study exploring nurse leaders’ attitude towards, knowledge 
of, and experiences with medical cannabis use among patients 

 

PARTICIPANTS NEEDED 
Virtual Focus Groups (March 16-18) 

and 
Interviews (April 5-9) 

 
By February 19, 2021, please send Robyn Begley 

(rbegley@aha.org): 
 
** Each region may 
nominate up to five 
participants. ** 

 
 
 
 

Funding provided by NCSBN’s Center for Regulatory Excellence 
GW IRB Number: NCR202368 

 Full name 
 Region & state 
 Email address 
 Phone number 
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